Foothills Resident
Please be advised that on Monday February 06, 2023.                                     Foothills HOA will be having Water line repairs on the Community Water Main.
This will mean that the water will be shut off for an unknown amount of time as Imlay Plumbing and Parowan City complete the necessary repairs. This should not take more than 2-4 hours if everything goes according to plan. The Clubhouse, Laundry and Restrooms will not be open during this time.                                  Please be prepared for this by filling extra water containers. You can also use a gallon of water to flush your Toilet if you need to. These are repairs that cannot wait. They need to be done now to get our water pressure back to what it is supposed to be.
Thank you for your patience as we get this necessary repair done.
Foothills HOA Board
